
From: MaryLouise Mussoline 

Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2007 5:07 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Downer Avenue 

 

We are writing to express our support of the Downer Avenue revitalization as proposed.  

We believe that the additional investments will be important to the vitality of this 

neighborhood. 

 

Mary Louise Mussoline and Jim Cope 

2969 N. Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53211 

414-801-8212 

 


